
Dodgeville Public Library Fundraising Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, January 14, 2025 at 5:00 PM 

 

The Library Fundraising Committee of the Dodgeville Public Library met on Tuesday, January 14, 

2025. 

Present: Jody Vanderloo, Lisa Spady, Deb Haag, Vickie Stangel, Kari McSherry, Carol Murphy-

Assistant Library Director, Carrie Portz-Library Director and Mayor Barry Hottman. 

Agenda and Minutes Approval: The meeting of the Library Fundraising Committee was called 

to order at 5:05 PM by Jody Vanderloo, and there being no objections the meeting was 

declared duly posted. The agenda for this meeting and the minutes of the December 9, 2024 

meeting were declared approved with no objections. 

New Business: Discussion of fundraising for the Library Building Project. Carrie Portz discussed 

the timeline. The Community Conversation will be at the high school auditorium on January 22.  

It will be live streamed. Discussed the silent phase of fundraising-large donations and personal 

asks. Carrie and Mayor Barry Hottman gave an update on the Lions Club meeting.  Carrie went 

through the 2024 Year in Review flyer, and also the 2025 Preview for the members of the Lions 

Club. Lisa Spady brought a draft of different Library logos to consider.  We also discussed having 

a mission statement, reviewed potential donors, and the budget. Carrie will share the potential 

donors document with the members to look through and sign up to contact the businesses that 

we have a connection with. Barry Hottman will check with Julia Oellerich about different 

foundations to reach out to for donations. HGA can help with naming rights for large donations, 

and finding an area in the new library for a fundraising “tree” or wall of donations.   

Public Comment: None 

Upcoming Meeting: No date set yet.  

Adjourn: Motion by Deb Haag to adjourn meeting. Second by Kari McSherry. All in favor. 

Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kari McSherry 

 


